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From: Sarah Powell
To: Betty Jo Mahan
Date: 3/11/2009 9:16:45 AM
Subject: Fwd: Fw:

>>> Jane Wells <patchescamero@bellsouth.net> 3/11/2009 7:20:45 AM >>>

--- On Wed, 3/11/09, Jane Wells <patchescamero@bellsouth.net> wrote:
From: Jane Wells <patchescamero@bellsouth.net>
Subject: Fw:
To: patchescamero@bellsouth.net 
Date: Wednesday, March 11, 2009, 6:19 AM

--- On Wed, 3/11/09, Jane Wells <patchescamero@bellsouth.net> wrote:
From: Jane Wells <patchescamero@bellsouth.net>
Subject: 
To: contact@knoxmpc.rog 
Date: Wednesday, March 11, 2009, 6:17 AM

I am protesting the rezoning of property at 4306 Wells Rd in South Knox. This property is in the 
middle of single family dewllings. As I understand it they want to put apartments for student 
housing on the property. I know the entrance will be on Edington,but with the recent 
construction or same such apartments both Cherokee Trail and Edington have more traffic then 
is safe now. Both roads are narrow,have blind hills and no shoulder. Dose MPC not concider 
road conditions before allowing such construction? This neighborhood needs to stay a single 
family area.
 
 
Thank you 
 
Leonars & Jane Wells 
4320 Wells Rd


